
Dear LCHS Students and Parents, 

            We hope all are enjoying their final two weeks of summer and are excited to start the 
2017-2018 school year.  Registration is in full swing and we have had over 2,100 students 
register so far.  If you have not yet registered, please go on to Skyward and do so at your earliest 
convenience.  Also, if your child will not be attending or returning to LCHS for the 17-18 school 
year, please contact the LCHS registrar (219-365-8551 x 1-2045) as soon as possible so we 
withdraw your child and transfer academic records to the receiving school. 

            After completing registration, you will be able to see your child's schedule.  Please 
remember, LCHS is on a modified-block schedule, but Skyward only shows the traditional (7 
period) schedule. 

First Student Day, August 14 . . . 

            The first day of school will be a traditional day where students will first report to their 
Pathways to Excellence (PtE) class from 7:15 to 7:45.  

            During the PtE period, we will accomplish the following: 

o Pass out student ID cards 
o Pass out student agendas 
o Review the bell schedule 
o Have students sign form acknowledging receipt of the student code of conduct which is 

in their agendas 
o Explain to students when they will eat lunch on the traditional day 

            After the PtE class, students will go to each of their seven classes.  During Periods 1 
through 7 we will accomplish the following: 

o Inform students about lunch periods for blue, white and traditional days 
o Distribute books and/or materials 
o Have students sign for books and/or materials 
o Review classroom rules 
o Review the class syllabus 

First Week of School . . . 

             The sequence of days for the first week of school will be: 

o Monday, August 14                Traditional Day with PtE 
o Tuesday, August 15                Blue Day 
o Wednesday, August 16          White Day 
o Thursday, August 17              Blue Day 
o Friday, August 18                  White Day 

tel:(219)%20365-8551


           Remember to mark your calendars for our Parent-Teacher night which will take place 
at 6pm on September 6, 2017.  We will send out more specific information regarding this 
evening as the event gets closer.             

           Please enjoy your remaining two-weeks off.  Please continue to check your email as we 
will continue to send out information for the upcoming school year.  We look forward to starting 
a successful and rewarding school year with your child on Monday, August 14, 2017 at 7:15 am. 

                                                                                    Thank you, 

                                                                                    Mr. Begley 

 


